
by Brad Piel

The Seaman FBLA mem-
bers have done some 
outstanding work this 

year. Not only did every member 
place in the top ten in districts 
earlier in the year, but multiple 
members also placed in the top 
three, taking them to the national 
stage. The members include: Ken-
dall Leatherman, Grant Boyd, Ra-
chel Shelton, Sam Moylan, Marcy 
and Michelle Anderson, and Alex 
Haas. 

They competed in topics such 
as Global Business, Hospitality 
Management and Management 

and Decision Making. The quali-
fying members, if able to partici-
pate, will head to Chicago, Illinois 
over the summer for the National 
Leadership Conference. 

This year’s group well out-
performed last year’s members, 
which only consisted of two qual-
ifying nationalists: Sam Moylan 

and Grant Boyd. 
Senior Grant Boyd says, “It’s 

pretty exciting that I am able to 
go back to Nationals. I took a few 
tests, so I’m glad that I was able 
to qualify in at least one of them. 
It should be a pretty good time.”

The National Leadership Con-
ference will be a four-day event 
beginning June 29 to July 2. The 
members will convene to com-
pete in leadership events, share 
their successes, and learn new 
ideas about shaping their career 
future through workshops and 
exhibits. 
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